
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

End of Year Meeting 
We finish the year by celebrating your child’s development with you at a 
meeting with their key person. Together you will share a photographic 
journey of your child’s learning and their key person will be able to advise 
you on their next steps. It’s also a good time to talk about ways in which 
you might support your child with their move to school. 

How we will share your child’s learning and 
development with you at 

The Lawns Nursery School 

           Group Times 
During each session the children will 
gather as a key group for some adult led 
learning. Every week you will receive a 
‘Weekly Update’ of these activities. 

 

https://www.nurseryfederation.co.uk/page/?title=Goals+and+Milestones&pid=242

